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firase Reply to: BUREAU of GEOLOGY
903 WEST TENNESSEE STREET
(Corner of Tennessee and Woodurd Streets)
TALLAHASSEE. FLORIDA 32304

October 29, 1979

Dr. Edward O'Donnell
Site Safety Standards Branch
Office of Standards Development
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20550

Dear Dr. O' Donnell:

We have reviewed the draft report entitled " Characterization
and classification of geologic faults in the Appalachian foldbelt."
This would appear to be a significant contribution to the under-
standing of the structure of the folded Appalachians as well as to
fault classification.

We have no comments to make to improve this report.
-

Sincerely yours,

Q ELGh |'
C. W. Hendry, Jr., Chief
and State Geologist
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